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 Nadine Hardeman OBJ2015/3711/P 05/08/2015  22:33:29 I object to this planning application because:

This will mean number 22 will come further out at the back than the houses next door. It will be out of 

character with the surrounding houses and we live in a conservation area. 

It will also make the entrance to our flat, which is down the alleyway to the side of number 22 very 

dark and the taller building will loom over the entrance to our flat making it feel oppressive. It's likely 

that the additional 2 stories will make our kitchen and our 2nd bedroom darker affecting the quality of 

our life.

And finally I am concerned that it will reduce our privacy in the garden as we will be more overlooked 

than we currently are.

Flat A

20 Dartmouth Park 

Avenue

London

NW5 1JN

 Iain & Melinda 

Oswald

OBJ2015/3711/P 31/07/2015  10:47:10 We are next door neighbours (24 Dartmouth Park Avenue). We object to the proposed addition of a 

further top storey to our neighbour's house at 22 Dartmouth Park Avenue. We feel it will make the 

house too tall.

The reasons for our objection are two fold:

1. The loss of light to our 2 top floor side windows.

2. The loss of the view towards London from these 2 top floor side windows that will be 

over-shadowed by the proposed additional storey.

24 Dartmouth Park 

Avenue

Page 72 of 132


